
 

 

 
 

Dear friends. 
As we approach Christmas and the New Year, the commemoration 
of the birth of our Lord Jesus Christ is a celebration that draws us 
closer to God and to one another. We witness the act of God's love 
to humanity then and now. In Jesus, let us be assured that God has 
not left us in the cold. May our hearts be warmed up and uplifted 
at this time. Join us during the Christmas services on these dates: 

 

 Christmas Eve: Tuesday 24 Dec at 6.30 pm. 
 

 Christmas Day: Wednesday 25 Dec at 6.30 pm. 
 

 New Year: Wednesday 1 Jan 2025 at 10.30 am.  
 


